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F r i d a y  1 2 t h  M ay  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are impressed with the great attitude, 100% attendance and huge effort that all of the Year 6 children made in their SATs last week. Some of 
the questions in the reading and maths papers were definitely challenging, but every child had a go and tried their best. Now Year 6 will be  
working hard to improve their writing, so that the teacher‘s assessment can be the best result possible for each child by the time we have to give 
the writing results to the local authority later in June. Well done Year 6! Year 6 have exciting trips and treats planned for the rest of the term as 
well as a focus on science, RE and writing in lessons. 
 

Thank you to Year 3 for their class assembly this morning, which we enjoyed. Well done Year 3! 
 

I hope everyone is enjoying the Bug Club reading books which Miss Sharpe introduced to the school last week. We want all the children at SPSL 
to develop a love of reading as reading is the key to their success at secondary school and in the future.   

 

Best wishes, 

Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 92.8% 15   

Reception 95.8% 3   

Year 1 96.8% 7  16 

Year 2 98.5% 1  0 

Year 3 97.9% 13  0 

Year 4 97.6% 4  5 

Year 5 95.9% 2  7 

Year 6 99.2% 4  1 

Overall  96.8% 49  
Well-done 

Year 1! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

Nursery Nabila Uddin 
For coming to school happy and ready to 

learn new things.  

Reception Rafi Mahdin Akbar 
For trying his best to improve his     
writing.  

Year 1 Tanzimul Islam 
For being a life long learner. Especially 
in RE where he is sharing his knowledge 
and helping others learn.  

Year 2 Anisha Islam 

For the HUGE improvement in her  
handwriting and for her general focus in 
class. Working super hard in her     

literacy. 

Year 3 Ishrat Akter 
Working really hard on improving her 
handwriting.  

Year 4 Aqsa Khan 
Continued effort in handwriting, literacy 

and numeracy.   

Year 5 Maishah Islam 
A great role model to the rest of the 

class. Always doing the right thing. Great 
presentation and outstanding homework.  

Year 6 Sawsan Abdi For being one tough cookie.  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

249 Blyton House 371 Dahl House  
 

  

570 Donaldson House 182 Rosen House  

@stpaulst luke  



Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 
Month of May - Year 2 SATs throughout May 

Thursday 18th May - Learning through Play session 

(children under 5 years) - 9:15am—10:45am - SPSL Hall 

Friday 19th May - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/carers welcome 

Friday 19th May - Reception Class Assembly  

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 

School is closed 

Monday 5th June - All pupils are back in school 

Thursday 8th June - Polling Day - School is closed 

Monday 12th June - Friday 16th June - Healthy Eating 

Week 

Friday 16th June - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 23rd June - Year 5 Class Assembly  

Friday 30th June - Nursery Class Assembly 

Friday 7th July - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Year 6 end of year performance date to be decided. 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 4th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Tuesday 5th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Wednesday 6th September - School starts for Reception, 
Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6.  

Nursery- staggered start dates (letter will be sent out to 
confirm) 

Cineworld Cinemas - West India 

Quay, Buy tickets in store or online 

(70p charge) Cineworld.com 

£2 tickets to see Secret Life of Pets at 11:00am & Sing at 

11:10am on Saturday 13th May & Sunday 14th May.  

Every adult must be accompanied by a child for this offer. 

Movies for Juniors at a Discount 

Learning through Play 

Sessions are every Thursday for 
families with children 0-4 years of 

age. 

9:15am-10:45am 

SPSL Hall 

Come and join us for a fun session 
to help promote and support the 
development of early literacy,   

communication and language skills. 

Please tell your friends and family 
about this, they are welcome to 

attend with their child aged 0-4. 

Parent Contact Details 

For safety reasons, we would like 
to remind parents to inform the 

school office as soon as any    

contact details change.  

Thank you all for the 

Sainsbury’s vouchers.  

So far SPSL has         

collected 941 vouchers! 

Please check your purses, wallets, bags etc… for any 
vouchers remaining and remember to bring them to the 

school office by 30th June 2017.  

Last Friday Reception went on a visit to the 
Natural History Museum. We explored the  

museum and went in the butterfly house. It 
was great fun, some of the butterflies even 
landed on us! In our assembly next week 

you will find out more... 

 

Want to learn how to make a Mushroom & Leek Pie? 
Join us at the Parent Coffee Morning on Friday 19th May.  

9am - 10:30am 
Father Duncan Ross Room 

All parents/carers welcome 

https://www.cineworld.co.uk/movies-for-juniors

